WGWAP Statement of concern with respect to proposed seismic ficbvit@ 20 April 201°

(comprising the Paal, IUCN, Sakhalin Energy staff,


http://www.iucn.org/wgwap/wgwap/meetings/wgwap_wm/
https://www.iucn.org/wgwap/wgwap/task_forces/noise_task_force/

and last for about 30 days. Some relaxation of provisions in the 2010 MMP was justified
given this mitigation objective to complete the survey before most



informed, in broad terms, of the arrangement that had been agreed by the two companies. To
avoid simultaneous seismic shooting (which could (a) make results uninterpretable from the
business perspective



(see NTF-8 and WGWAP-15 reports). This was stressed as being especially important given
the much greater scale of the 2015 survey than the 2010 survey.

Given that the start of the Sakhalin Energy survey is only two months away, the Panel is
extremely concerned by the limited information it has received thus far and also by the nature
of some of that information. The company’s proposed MMP was not received by the Panel
until 5 May. While pleased finally to receive this document it is unclear why it was not
completed and provided prior to the working






